State of Rhode Island
Department of State - Business Services Division

L3

REINSTATEMENT

1. Entity 1D Number:

54536

2. The name of the entity is:

Newport Babe Ruth League, Inc.

3. Date of Revocation: 4. Reason for Revocation:

6/7/2007 Annual Report

5. Entity Type:

Non-Profit Corporation

6. The reinstatement requirements are:

E] Annual Reports (# of reports) 18 (report filing fee) $ 20.00

Penalty fees (# of years) 1 $ 40.00

(penalty fee)
’:] Replacement filing fee  §

[J LOGS (Tax Good Standing)

[¥] Legisiative Act/Court Order

D Change of Agent Form (filing fee) $

[[] change of Registered Office Form - NO FEE

D Certificate of Correction

[:I Amendment (name change required)

Total Fees $ 360.00
Total Fees $ 40.00

7. Accompanied by
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. StaTE OF RHODE ISLAND
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY (FENERAL

150 South Main Street + Providence, RI 02903
(401) 274-4400 + www.riag.1i.gov

Peter F. Neronha
Attorney General

May 17, 2023

Kevin Carlos

Newport Babe Ruth Baseball League

25 Peckham Ave
Newport 28

Sent via e-mail

kpcnewport@gmail.com
Dear Mr. Carlos:

The Office of the Attorney General has received your request to waive or reduce Newport
Babe Ruth League, Inc. late fees for a delay in submitting its 2006-2023 annual reports.
The reason stated for your request is that you paid regular taxes for the business and was
not aware the annual reports were not included.

Pursuant to R.I. Gen. Laws § 7-1-23, the Attorney General may “compromise” any penalty
and permit the payment of a “smaller sum” than what has been assessed. There is,
however, no provision for complete waiver of fees.

After reviewing the information that you provided to this Office and having found no
consumer complaints or lawsuits against this company, this letter is to inform you that
the Attorney General authorizes a reduction from $400.00 to $40.00. This is contingent,
however, on the entity submitting the 2006-2023 annual reports to the Secretary of State
and paying the filing fees.

You must provide a copy of this letter to the Secretary of State in order to reduce penalty
fees. If you have any questions, please contact this Office.

Sincerely,

- L,
Miriam Weizenbaum, Chief
Civil Division

cc: Adi Goldstein
Deputy Attorney General



